
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Happy Halloween from the Gatehouse! 

 

              
 

           
 
This week the children enjoyed listening to spooky, witchy, stories about Halloween, making 
textured roller paintings with autumn colours, and threading, counting and identifying the 
colours of bobbins.   
 
They also worked hard at practising putting on their own wellies and coats to play outside in 
the chilly sun.  Finally, we all celebrated our diversity by dressing up in costumes for 
‘Celebrating Me’ day! 
 
Have a lovely half term holiday! 
 
 
Mrs Lara Campbell 


